
EXECUTIVE OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT 
COUNCIL ON ENVIRONMENTAL QUALITY 

722 JACKSON PLACE, N. W. 

WASHINGTON, D. C. 20006 

October 25, 1974 
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Dear Mr. Castrilli: 

This is in response to your letter of October 23 to 
Ms. Hollister, who is no longer with the Council. 

I am sorry to inform you that our supply of the Council's 
1973 Annual Report is exhausted, and will not be 
available until it is reprinted by GPO. The Council's 
Annual Report for 1974 will not be available until 
late November. 

With respect to other Council publications I am 
enclosing a recent issue of our 102 Monitor. The 
Monitor contains a list of all CEQ publications, 
which are available either from GPO or NTIS, as noted. 

Sincerely, 
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Brian P. Jenny 
Staff Member 

Mr. Joe F. Castrilli 
Canadian Environmental Law Association 
Suite 303, 1 Spadina Crescent 
Toronto, Ontario 
Canada 
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